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24 June 2011

Attention: Mr. Logan Naidoo
cc Board of Directors

Vortex Technologies (Pty) Ltd
Factory C
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Dear Sir
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Re; Reiger Park Secondary School - Vortex Technologies (Pty) Ltd Partnership

On behalf of the School Governing Body, Management Team and the Reiger Park
Community, I wish to express my heartfelt gratitude to Vortex Technologies (Pty)
Ltd for exposing our institution to an Information Technology System that has
unlocked the door to opportunities of the future and access to information that will
enable our institution to improve our overall administration and curriculum delivery.
To prosper in the new millennium demands an adaptation to new ways of thinking,
change, the ability to access information and apply it effectively and efficiently that
can only benefit our institution and its beneficiaries.

Poverty remains widespread and unemployment, crime, illiteracy and HIV/Aids
present problems that cannot be solved through education alone. Vortex
Technologies' partnership with the Reiger Park Community will help address the
disparities between the affluent and the disadvantaged schools

The globalization of our economy requires new skills, with the world of work
transforming completely irrevocably, and with breathless speed. Vortex Technologies
is ensuring that Reiger Park Secondary keep abreast the latest technological
development and empower our staff to spend more time on curriculum delivery and
less time on tedious administration.

This Reiger Park Secondary -- Vortex Technologies (Pty) Ltd partnership is an
historic milestone and as a community we are ever greatful to the Board of Directors
of Vortex for their active involvement in the improvement of the quality of life of our
community. It is our sincere hope that this partnership will become mutually
beneficial and will grow from strength to strength.

Yours Faithfully

Mr. Gj Fi
Princi


